
 End of term December 2020
Well done to all the children for performing so brilliantly in the Christmas Play, they picked it up really well not having two weeks to practise. Thank you for all of your support over the isolation period, the standard of learning handed in was fantastic and we were so pleased with everyone’s efforts.
Spring term
Next term our topic will be ‘Up Up and Away’. We will be learning lots of new Maths and English skills through this topic and will be starting off with an amazing investigation into a hot air balloon.
English
[bookmark: _GoBack]We will be writing a non chronological report (fact file) about hot air balloons. We have covered sentence writing and will now be looking at extending our sentences with the use of description.
Maths
We will be revising teen numbers and place value to 20. The children are good at recalling these numbers but need help to represent them in different ways. We will be partitioning numbers into 10s and 1s. 
Reminders:
We hope you have a lovely Christmas and look forward to seeing you on Monday 4th January. 
Thank you for your continued support, Year 1 team. 
